
 

 

3 July 2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
NEW DATE FOR TOLMERS CAMP - YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL VISIT 
 
I write to update you on the residential trip for the current Year 5 to Tolmers Camp which should 
have been on Wednesday 9 - Friday 11 September 2020.  Given the current circumstances relating 
to Covid-19, Tolmers Camp is closed and will remain so up to the middle of September 2020. 
 
I am pleased to tell you that we have managed to re-book the visit to Monday 24 – Wednesday 26 
May 2021. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
H. McGovern 
Headteacher  


